
 

 
 
 
 

 
Welcome to Westminster Bubble! 

Summer Term 2 
I hope you are all excited about coming back to school and we look forward to welcoming you into Westminster.  

 
Topic 

This term, in Westminster bubble, our topic is “Around the World”. We will be looking at the countries that make up the United Kingdom and 
we will be looking in more detail at a variety of other countries, including Australia and America. During Art we will look at different artists or 
artwork that are native to that country,  for the United Kingdom we will explore the artwork of Banksy.   

 
Reading and Literacy  

We are looking at a range of traditional tales this term, including Goldilocks and the Three Bears and The Three Little Pigs. We will then be 
focussing on different ways of exploring the books and then writing for different purposes, which will include retelling the story of Goldilocks 
and the Three Bears and the Wolf writing a letter of apology to the Three Little Pigs. 
 
We are unable to provide the children with reading books to bring home at this time but I would like to encourage the children to try and 
share a book from home as often as possible. 
  

Maths 
Our maths work will start of with reading, writing and ordering numbers up to at least 20.  Then we will be looking at the features of a variety 
of coins and counting using different coins.  We will also be looking at the properties of 2-D and 3-D shapes, finding these shapes in the 
environment and discussing them using mathematical language. Looking at one more and one less than a given number and also halving and 
doubling numbers. Finally we will be able to name the days of the week, the months of the year and discuss the four seasons. 
 

Science 
In science we will learn about plants.  We will be investigating what plants need to grow, labelling the different parts of a plant, how plants 
grow and what these changes look like across the seasons.  Further to this they will also look at where food comes from and will go on a walk 
to discuss their senses.  

 
P.E 

The class has PE on a Monday with Miss McHamilton and then with Mrs Lacey on Wednesday.  I would like to remind parents to please send 
their children in wearing their P.E. clothes for these days as we are unable to help them. 

 
Homework 

Homework is not being set this term but as discussed with reading, I would like to encourage children to share a book at home as often as 
possible.  
  

 
 Please do not hesitate to contact us with regards to any issues or concerns you may have. 

 
Many Thanks, 

Mrs Lacey and Miss Rodgers 
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